
MICHIGAN INTERNATIONAL TECHNOLOGY CENTER  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024 

OCTOBER 16, 2023 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a PUBLIC HEARING will be held by the 
Michigan International Technology Center Redevelopment Authority (MITC) Board 
of Directors on Monday, October 16, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. at Plymouth Township 
Hall, 9955 N. Haggerty Road, Plymouth, MI 48170.  The purpose of the hearing is 
to review and consider approval of the 2024 proposed operating budget.  
 
All interested residents and taxpayers are invited to attend.  Comments and 
questions concerning the proposed budget will be heard at the public hearing.  A 
copy of the 2024 proposed budget will be available for public inspection at the 
Plymouth Township Clerk’s office beginning October 9th between the hours of 9:00 
a.m. and 4:00 p.m. and on the MITC website at www.mitc-usa.org. 
 
 

Kurt Heise, MITC Chair/Plymouth Township Supervisor 
      Michigan International Technology Center Redevelopment Authority 
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